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Daughter of Empire - Pamela Hicks 2014-09-23
The princess daughter Lord Louis and Edwina Mountbatten
and descendant of British and Russian royals documents
her singular childhood in England and India surrounded
by famous guests, her parents' open lovers and her
exotic pets. By the author of India Remembered. 40,000
first printing.
Daughter of Empire - Pamela Hicks 2013-09-03
“Lady Pamela Hicks’s joyously entertaining new memoir,
arguably the poshest book that ever has or will be
written” (Newsweek), is a privileged glimpse into the
lives and loves of some of the twentieth century’s
leading figures. Pamela Mountbatten entered a remarkable
family when she was born in Madrid at the very end of
the “Roaring Twenties.” Daughter of the glamorous
heiress Edwina Ashley and Lord Louis Mountbatten, Pamela
spent much of her early life with her sister, nannies,
and servants—not to mention a menagerie of animals that
included, at different times, a honey bear, chameleons,
a bush baby, and a mongoose. Her parents’ vast social
circle included royalty, film stars, celebrities, and
politicians. Noel Coward invited Pamela to watch him
film, and Douglas Fairbanks Jr. dropped in for tea.
However when war broke out Pamela and her sister were
sent to New York to live with Mrs. Cornelius Vanderbilt,
while the prime minister appointed her father to be the
last Viceroy of India. Amid the turmoil, Pamela came of
age, meeting the student leaders who had been released
from jail, working in the canteen for Allied forces and
in a clinic outside Delhi. She also developed a close
bond with Gandhi and Jawaharlal Nehru. “If you are
addicted to Downton Abbey, chances are that you will
relish Daughter of Empire, a British aristocrat’s memoir
of her childhood and coming of age…She is also a keen
observer of a way of life now vanished, except on PBS”
(The Wall Street Journal). “Not many people remain who
can tell stories like Lady Pamela Hicks” (Vanity Fair).
The Women of Rothschild - Natalie Livingstone 2022-10-25
In The Women of Rothschild, Natalie Livingstone reveals
the role of women in shaping the legacy of the famous
Rothschild dynasty, synonymous with wealth and power.
From the East End of London to the Eastern seaboard of
the United States, from Spitalfields to Scottish
castles, from Bletchley Park to Buchenwald, and from the
Vatican to Palestine, Natalie Livingstone follows the
extraordinary lives of the Rothschild women from the
dawn of the nineteenth century to the early years of the
twenty-first. As Jews in a Christian society and women
in a deeply patriarchal family, they were outsiders.
Excluded from the family bank, they forged their own
distinct dynasty of daughters and nieces, mothers and
aunts. They became influential hostesses and talented
diplomats, choreographing electoral campaigns, advising
prime ministers, advocating for social reform, and
trading on the stock exchange. Misfits and conformists,
conservatives and idealists, performers and introverts,
they mixed with everyone from Queen Victoria to Chaim
Weizmann, Rossini to Isaiah Berlin, and the Duke of

Wellington to Alec Guinness, as well as with
amphetamine-dealers, suffragists and avant-garde
artists. Rothschild women helped bring down ghetto walls
in early nineteenth-century Frankfurt, inspired some of
the most remarkable cultural movements of the Victorian
period, and in the mid-twentieth century burst into
America, where they patronized Thelonious Monk and drag-
raced through Manhattan with Miles Davis. Absorbing and
compulsive, The Women of Rothschild gives voice to the
complicated, privileged, and gifted women whose vision
and tenacity shaped history.
Stilwell and Mountbatten in Burma - Jonathan Templin
Ritter 2017-04-15
Stilwell and Mountbatten in Burma explores the
relationship between American General Joseph “Vinegar
Joe” Stilwell and British Admiral Lord Louis Mountbatten
in the China-Burma-India Theater (CBI) and the South
East Asia Command (SEAC) between October 1943 and
October 1944, within the wider context of Anglo-American
relations during World War II. Using original material
from both British and American archives, Jonathan
Templin Ritter discusses the military, political, and
diplomatic aspects of Anglo-American cooperation, the
personalities involved, and where British and American
policies both converged and diverged over Southeast
Asia. Although much has been written about CBI, Stilwell
and China, and Mountbatten, no published comparison
study has focused on the relationship between the two
men during the twelve-month period in which their
careers overlapped. This book bridges the gap in the
literature between Mountbatten’s earlier naval career
and his later role as the last Viceroy of British India.
It also presents original archival material that
explains why Stilwell was so anti-British, including his
1935 memorandum titled “The British,” and his original
margin notes to Mountbatten’s farewell letter to him in
1944. Finally, it presents other original archival
material that refutes previous books that have accused
Stilwell of needlessly sacrificing the lives of his men
during the 1944 North Burma Campaign, merely out of
hatred for the British.
The Politically Incorrect Guide to the British Empire -
H. W. Crocker 2011-10-24
The British Empire, ”the biggest empire in history”once
ruled a quarter of the globe. It was built by an
incredible array of swashbuckling soldiers and sailors,
pirates and adventurers who finally get their due in H.
W. Crocker III's panoramic and provocative view of four
hundred years of history that will delight and amuse,
educate and entertain. Strap on your pith helmet for a
rollicking ride through some of history's most colorful
events. Bet your teacher never told you: The Founding
Fathers didn't rebel against British imperialism; they
looked forward to the transfer of the great seat of
Empire to America. The original Norman English invasion
of Ireland was approved by the pope. Sir Charles Napier,
commander in chief of the British Army in India,
abolished the Hindu custom of widow-burning. Field
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Marshal Sir Gerald Templer's hearts and minds counter-
insurgency strategy was instrumental in defeating the
Communists in Malaya. The breakup of the British Empire
led Winston Churchill to conclude that he had achieved
nothing in his life.
Princestan - Sandeep Bamzai 2020
In the run-up to independence, a vile plan was devised
by a handful of powerful princes to not join either
India or Pakistan. The plan was led by the chancellor of
the chamber of princes, Nawab of Bhopal, who was
operating under the patronage of Mohd. Ali Jinnah, Lord
Wavell and British Prime Minister Winston Churchill. The
idea was to create a Third Dominion called Princestan
where the 565 princely states would stay outside the
ambit of the two free states and retain paramountcy
under the aegis of the departing British. The success of
such a malevolent plan would have made the newly
independent nation unstable and vulnerable.
Gandhi - Jad Adams 2011
"Provocative. Adams strips away Gandhi's saintly aura
and explores the duality of India's most famous
leader."--Financial Times
Daughter of Empire - Pamela Hicks 2013-09-03
A memoir of a singular childhood in England and India by
the daughter of Lord Louis and Edwina Mountbatten.
Pamela Mountbatten entered a remarkable family when she
was born in 1929. As the younger daughter of a glamorous
heiress and a British earl, Pamela spent much of her
early life with her sister, nannies, and servants--and a
menagerie that included, at different times, a bear, two
wallabies, a mongoose, and a lion. Her parents each had
lovers who lived openly with the family. The house was
full of guests like Sir Winston Churchill, Noe l Coward,
Douglas Fairbanks, and the Duchess of Windsor. When
World War II broke out, Pamela and her sister were sent
to live in New York City with Mrs. Cornelius Vanderbilt.
In 1947, her father was appointed to oversee the
independence of India. Amid the turmoil, Pamela worked
with student leaders, developed warm friendships with
Gandhi and Nehru, and witnessed both the joy of
Independence Day and its terrible aftermath. Soon
afterwards, she was a bridesmaid in Princess Elizabeth's
wedding to Prince Philip, and was at the young
princess's side when she learned her father had died and
she was queen. This witty, intimate memoir is an
enchanting lens through which to view the early part of
the twentieth century.--From publisher description.
The Last Castle - Denise Kiernan 2017-09-26
A New York Times bestseller with an "engaging narrative
and array of detail” (The Wall Street Journal), the
“intimate and sweeping” (Raleigh News & Observer)
untold, true story behind the Biltmore Estate—the
largest, grandest private residence in North America,
which has seen more than 120 years of history pass by
its front door. The story of Biltmore spans World Wars,
the Jazz Age, the Depression, and generations of the
famous Vanderbilt family, and features a captivating
cast of real-life characters including F. Scott
Fitzgerald, Thomas Wolfe, Teddy Roosevelt, John Singer
Sargent, James Whistler, Henry James, and Edith Wharton.
Orphaned at a young age, Edith Stuyvesant Dresser
claimed lineage from one of New York’s best known
families. She grew up in Newport and Paris, and her
engagement and marriage to George Vanderbilt was one of
the most watched events of Gilded Age society. But none
of this prepared her to be mistress of Biltmore House.
Before their marriage, the wealthy and bookish
Vanderbilt had dedicated his life to creating a
spectacular European-style estate on 125,000 acres of
North Carolina wilderness. He summoned the famous
landscape architect Frederick Law Olmsted to tame the
grounds, collaborated with celebrated architect Richard
Morris Hunt to build a 175,000-square-foot chateau,
filled it with priceless art and antiques, and erected a
charming village beyond the gates. Newlywed Edith was

now mistress of an estate nearly three times the size of
Washington, DC and benefactress of the village and
surrounding rural area. When fortunes shifted and
changing times threatened her family, her home, and her
community, it was up to Edith to save Biltmore—and
secure the future of the region and her husband’s
legacy. This is the fascinating, “soaring and gorgeous”
(Karen Abbott) story of how the largest house in America
flourished, faltered, and ultimately endured to this
day.
Indian Summer - Alex Von Tunzelmann 2008-09-30
An extraordinary story of romance, history, and divided
loyalties--set against the backdrop of one of the most
dramatic events of the 20th century--"Indian Summer"
reveals how Britain ceased to be a superpower after it
lost India as a colony.
Mountbatten - Adrian Smith 2022-09-22
Was he a far-sighted war hero, or an ambitious networker
promoted well above his natural talent? Admired as a
modernising chief of staff, a timely decoloniser, and a
genuine player on the world stage, Mountbatten
nevertheless continues to attract fierce criticism. In
this timely new biography, Adrian Smith offers a fresh
and convincing perspective, depicting Mountbatten as a
quintessentially modern, highly professional figure
within the Royal Navy, and at Combined Operations and SE
Asia Command, a hands-on officer who enthusiastically
embraced new technology; someone who, although an
aristocrat, was by instinct a progressive, innovative in
his approach to man management. Smith brings Mountbatten
to life, acknowledging the essential qualities as well
as the obvious weaknesses. Beneath the rich, vain, often
ruthless, embodiment of power and privilege could be
found a very human, even vulnerable, character - the
complex personality of a pivotal figure in the history
of twentieth-century Britain and her empire.
Ornamentalism - David Cannadine 2002
Ornamentalism is a vividly evocative account of a
vanished era, a major reassessment of Britain and its
imperial past, and a trenchant and disturbing analysis
of what it means to be a post-imperial nation today.
Personal Diary of Admiral the Lord Louis Mountbatten,
Supreme Allied Commander, South-East Asia, 1943-1946 -
Earl Louis Mountbatten Mountbatten of Burma 1988

Twilight of Empire - Clement Attlee 2011-10-01

Lady in Waiting - Anne Glenconner 2020-03-24
Discover untold secrets with this extraordinary memoir
of drama and tragedy by Anne Glenconner—a close member
of the royal circle and lady-in-waiting to Princess
Margaret. Anne Glenconner has been at the center of the
royal circle from childhood, when she met and befriended
the future Queen Elizabeth II and her sister, the
Princess Margaret. Though the firstborn child of the 5th
Earl of Leicester, who controlled one of the largest
estates in England, as a daughter she was deemed "the
greatest disappointment" and unable to inherit. Since
then she has needed all her resilience to survive court
life with her sense of humor intact. A unique witness to
landmark moments in royal history, Maid of Honor at
Queen Elizabeth's coronation, and a lady in waiting to
Princess Margaret until her death in 2002, Anne's life
has encompassed extraordinary drama and tragedy. In Lady
in Waiting, she will share many intimate royal stories
from her time as Princess Margaret's closest confidante
as well as her own battle for survival: her broken-off
first engagement on the basis of her "mad blood"; her
54-year marriage to the volatile, unfaithful Colin
Tennant, Lord Glenconner, who left his fortune to a
former servant; the death in adulthood of two of her
sons; a third son she nursed back from a six-month coma
following a horrific motorcycle accident. Through it
all, Anne has carried on, traveling the world with the
royal family, including visiting the White House, and
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developing the Caribbean island of Mustique as a safe
harbor for the rich and famous-hosting Mick Jagger,
David Bowie, Raquel Welch, and many other politicians,
aristocrats, and celebrities. With unprecedented insight
into the royal family, Lady in Waiting is a witty,
candid, dramatic, at times heart-breaking personal story
capturing life in a golden cage for a woman with no
inheritance. New York Times Bestseller USA Today
Bestseller The Sunday Times Bestseller The Globe and
Mail Bestseller ABA Indie Bestseller The Times (UK)
Memoir of the Year One of Newsweek's Most Anticipated
Books of 2020
Alice - Hugo Vickers 2002-03-28
The life of the mother-in-law of the present queen of
England ... bridging the tumultuous history of 20th
century Europe and intertwined with the tragedy and
glory of that era.
Daughter of Empire - Pamela Hicks 2013
The daughter of Lord Louis Mountbatten and his glamorous
wife Edwina Ashley, Pamela Mountbatten was brought up by
nannies and governesses as she was often parted from her
parents as they dutifully carried out their public
roles.
Daughter of the Empire - Raymond E. Feist 2017-08-22
An epic tale of adventure and intrigue, Daughter of the
Empire is fantasy of the highest order by two of the
most talented writers in the field today. Magic and
murder engulf the realm of Kelewan. Fierce warlords
ignite a bitter blood feud to enslave the empire of
Tsuranuanni. While in the opulent Imperial courts,
assassins and spy-master plot cunning and devious
intrigues against the rightful heir. Now Mara, a young,
untested Ruling lady, is called upon to lead her people
in a heroic struggle for survival. But first she must
rally an army of rebel warriors, form a pact with the
alien cho-ja, and marry the son of a hated enemy. Only
then can Mara face her most dangerous foe of all—in his
own impregnable stronghold.
VP Menon - Narayani Basu 2020-02-04
With his initial plans for an independent India in
tatters, the desperate viceroy, Lord Mountbatten, turned
to his seniormost Indian civil servant, Vappala Pangunni
Menon—or VP—giving him a single night to devise an
alternative, coherent and workable plan for
independence. Menon met his stringent deadline,
presenting the Menon Plan, which would change the map of
the world forever. Menon was unarguably the architect of
the modern Indian state. Yet startlingly little is known
about this bureaucrat, patriot and visionary. In this
definitive biography, Menon’s great-granddaughter,
Narayani Basu, rectifies this travesty. She takes us
through the highs and lows of his career, from his
determination to give women the right to vote; to his
strategy, at once ruthless and subtle, to get the
princely states to accede to India; to his decision to
join forces with the Swatantra Party; to his final
relegation to relative obscurity. Equally, the book
candidly explores the man behind the public figure— his
unconventional personal life and his private conflicts,
which made him channel his energy into public service.
Drawing from documents—scattered, unread and
unresearched until now—and with unprecedented access to
Menon’s papers and his taped off-the-record and
explosively frank interviews—this remarkable biography
of VP Menon not only covers the life and times of a man
unjustly consigned to the footnotes of history but also
changes our perception of how India, as we know it, came
into being.
Harry and Meghan - Robert Jobson 2019-06

Silent No More - Aaron Fisher 2012-01-01
Recounts Aaron Fisher's experiences as the first victim
to speak up against Jerry Sandusky in the Penn State
scandal.
Prince Charles - Sally Bedell Smith 2017-04-04

NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The life and loves of Prince
Charles are illuminated in a major new biography from
the New York Times bestselling author of Elizabeth the
Queen—perfect for fans of The Crown. Sally Bedell Smith
returns once again to the British royal family to give
us a new look at Prince Charles, the oldest heir to the
throne in more than three hundred years. This vivid,
eye-opening biography—the product of four years of
research and hundreds of interviews with palace
officials, former girlfriends, spiritual gurus, and
more, some speaking on the record for the first time—is
the first authoritative treatment of Charles’s life that
sheds light on the death of Diana, his marriage to
Camilla, and his preparations to take the throne one
day. Prince Charles brings to life the real man, with
all of his ambitions, insecurities, and convictions. It
begins with his lonely childhood, in which he struggled
to live up to his father’s expectations and sought
companionship from the Queen Mother and his great-uncle
Lord Mountbatten. It follows him through difficult years
at school, his early love affairs, his intellectual
quests, his entrepreneurial pursuits, and his intense
search for spiritual meaning. It tells of the tragedy of
his marriage to Diana; his eventual reunion with his
true love, Camilla; and his relationships with William,
Kate, Harry, and his grandchildren. Ranging from his
glamorous palaces to his country homes, from his globe-
trotting travels to his local initiatives, Smith shows
how Prince Charles possesses a fiercely independent
spirit and yet has spent more than six decades waiting
for his destined role, living a life dictated by
protocols he often struggles to obey. With keen insight
and the discovery of unexpected new details, Smith lays
bare the contradictions of a man who is more
complicated, tragic, and compelling than we knew, until
now. Praise for Prince Charles “[Smith] understands the
British upper classes and aristocracy (including the
royals) very well indeed. . . . [She] makes many
telling, shrewd points in pursuit of realigning the
popular image of Prince Charles.”—William Boyd, The New
York Times Book Review “[A] masterly account.”—The Wall
Street Journal “Thoroughly researched and insightful . .
. In this profile, it is clear [Smith] got inside the
circular barriers that protect the man and his position.
The Charles that emerges is, as the subtitle suggests,
both a paradox and a creature of his passions.”—The
Washington Times “[A] compellingly juicy bio . . .
Windsor-philes will be mesmerized.”—People “Prince
Charles paints an affectingly human portrait. . . .
Smith writes about [Charles’s life] with a skill and
sympathy she perfected in her 2012 biography of
Charles’s mother.”—The Christian Science Monitor
“Comprehensive and admirably fair . . . Until his
accession to the throne, Smith’s portrait will stand as
the definitive study.”—Booklist (starred review) “[A]
fascinating book that is not just about a man who would
be king, but also about the duties that come with
privilege.”—Walter Isaacson “Sally Bedell Smith has
given us a complete and compelling portrait of the man
in the shadow of the throne. It’s all here, from the
back stairs of the palaces to the front pages of the
tabs.”—Tom Brokaw
My Years with the Queen - Lady Pamela Hicks 2024-02-15
Few people have lived such a fascinating life as Lady
Pamela - Tina Brown, author of The Palace Papers The
Queen looked so frail, just this one young woman. Seeing
her, utterly alone, I wondered how she'd have the
strength to undertake this duty all her life. Lady
Pamela was by the side of Queen Elizabeth II for some of
the most important moments of her life. She served as a
bridesmaid at the Queen's marriage, attended her
Coronation and accompanied the royal couple as a lady-
in-waiting on several overseas tours. But as first
cousin to the Duke of Edinburgh and second cousin to the
Queen, she spent time with them in more relaxed settings
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too, and enjoyed the lifelong privilege of knowing them
as simply Philip and Lilibet. My Years with the Queen is
a celebratory and deeply personal story of the events,
values and loyalties which have defined Lady Pamela's
life, as well as an unequalled portrait of the Queen.
The Mountbattens - Andrew Lownie 2021-09-07
The intimate story of a unique marriage spanning the
heights of British glamour and power that descends into
infidelity, manipulation, and disaster through the heart
of the twentieth century. DICKIE MOUNTBATTEN: A major
figure behind his nephew Philip's marriage to Queen
Elizabeth II and instrumental in the royal family taking
the Mountbatten name, he was Supreme Allied Commander of
South East Asia during World War II and the last Viceroy
of India. EDWINA MOUNTBATTEN: Once the richest woman in
Britain—and a playgirl who enjoyed numerous affairs—she
emerged from World War II as a magnetic and talented
humanitarian worker who was loved throughout the world.
From British high society to the South of France, from
the battlefields of Burma to the Viceroy's House, The
Mountbattens is a rich and filmic story of a powerful
partnership, revealing the truth behind a carefully
curated legend. Was Mountbatten one of the outstanding
leaders of his generation, or a man over-promoted
because of his royal birth, high-level connections,
film-star looks and ruthless self-promotion? What is the
true story behind controversies such as the Dieppe Raid
and Indian Partition, the love affair between Edwina and
Nehru, and Mountbatten's assassination in 1979?
My Life in Prison - John Kiriamiti 2004

Raj - Lawrence James 2000-08-12
From the critically acclaimed author of "The Rise and
Fall of the British Empire" comes an unapologetic
revisionist history of British rule in India. James
recounts the twists and turns of imperialism and
independence with a wealth of new material. 8-page photo
insert.
The Final Curtsey - Margaret Rhodes 2011-11-23
The bestselling behind-the-scenes memoir of the royal
family by a cousin who served in MI5—and as one of the
Queen’s bridesmaids. Includes photos! A Sunday Times
number one bestseller in the United Kingdom, this is the
intimate and revealing autobiography of Margaret Rhodes,
first cousin of Queen Elizabeth II and niece of Queen
Elizabeth, the Queen Mother. Margaret was born into the
Scottish aristocracy, into a now almost vanished world
of privilege. Royalty often came to stay, and her house
was run in the style of Downton Abbey. During the Second
World War, she “lodged” at Buckingham Palace while she
worked for MI5. She was a bridesmaid at the wedding of
her cousin, Princess Elizabeth, to Prince Philip. Three
years later, the King and Queen attended her own
wedding, in which Princess Margaret was a bridesmaid. In
1990, she was appointed as a lady-in-waiting to the
Queen Mother, acting also as her companion, which she
describes in touching detail. In the early months of
2002, she spent as much time as possible with her ailing
aunt and was at her bedside when she died. The next
morning, she went to Queen Elizabeth’s bedroom to pray,
and in farewell dropped her a final curtsey. The Queen
Mother regarded Margaret Rhodes as her “third daughter,”
and she has been extremely close to her cousins, the
Queen and Princess Margaret, throughout their lives.
Full of charming anecdotes, fascinating characters, and
personal photographs, this is an unparalleled insight
into the private life of the British monarchy.
“Surprisingly addictive.” —New Zealand Herald
Murder On Mustique - Anne Glenconner 2020-11-12
A storm. A disappearance. A race against time . . .
Mustique is in a state of breathless calm as tropical
storm Cristobal edges towards it across the Atlantic.
Most villa owners have escaped the island but a few
young socialites remain, unwilling to let summer's
partying end. American heiress Amanda Fortini is one

such thrill-seeker - until she heads out for a morning
swim and doesn't return. Detective Sergeant Solomon Nile
is just 28 years old and the island's only fully trained
police officer. He quickly realises he needs to contact
Lord and Lady Blake, who bought the island decades ago
and have invested time, money and love creating a
paradise. Jasper is in St Lucia designing a new village
of luxury villas but Lady Veronica (Vee to her friends)
catches a plane immediately. Her beloved god-daughter,
Lily, is on the island and this disappearance has
alarming echoes of what happened to Lily's mother many
years ago. Lady Vee would never desert a friend in need,
and she can keep a cool head in a crisis. When Amanda's
body is found, a murder investigation begins. Nile knows
the killer must be an islander because flights and ferry
crossings have stopped due to the storm warning, but the
local community isn't co-operating. And then the storm
hits, and someone else disappears . . .
Edwina Mountbatten - Janet P. Morgan 1991
Biografi om Edwina Mountbatten, gift med Indiens sidste
vicekonge
A Thirst for Empire - Erika Rappaport 2019-03-05
"Tea has been one of the most popular commodities in the
world. Over centuries, profits from its growth and sales
funded wars and fueled colonization, and its cultivation
brought about massive changes--in land use, labor
systems, market practices, and social hierarchies--the
effects of which are with us even today. A Thirst for
Empire takes a vast and in-depth historical look at how
men and women--through the tea industry in Europe, Asia,
North America, and Africa--transformed global tastes and
habits and in the process created our modern consumer
society. As Erika Rappaport shows, between the
seventeenth and twentieth centuries the boundaries of
the tea industry and the British Empire overlapped but
were never identical, and she highlights the economic,
political, and cultural forces that enabled the British
Empire to dominate--but never entirely control--the
worldwide production, trade, and consumption of tea.
Rappaport delves into how Europeans adopted,
appropriated, and altered Chinese tea culture to build a
widespread demand for tea in Britain and other global
markets and a plantation-based economy in South Asia and
Africa. Tea was among the earliest colonial industries
in which merchants, planters, promoters, and retailers
used imperial resources to pay for global advertising
and political lobbying. The commercial model that tea
inspired still exists and is vital for understanding how
politics and publicity influence the international
economy ..."--Jacket.
Edwina - Richard Hough 1983
Edwina, later wife to Lord Mountbatten of India, worked
tirelessly during World War II to relieve the suffering
of refugees, Jews, and the wounded. The author traces
her life and political rapport with Pandit Nehru.
The Churchill Sisters - Dr. Rachel Trethewey 2021-12-07
As complex in their own way as their Mitford cousins,
Winston and Clementine Churchill’s daughters each had a
unique relationship with their famous father. Rachel
Trethewey's biography, The Churchill Sisters, tells
their story. Bright, attractive and well-connected, in
any other family the Churchill girls – Diana, Sarah,
Marigold and Mary – would have shone. But they were not
in another family, they were Churchills, and neither
they nor anyone else could ever forget it. From their
father – ‘the greatest Englishman’ – to their brother,
golden boy Randolph, to their eccentric and exciting
cousins, the Mitford Girls, they were surrounded by a
clan of larger-than-life characters which often saw them
overlooked. While Marigold died too young to achieve her
potential, the other daughters lived lives full of
passion, drama and tragedy. Diana, intense and
diffident; Sarah, glamorous and stubborn; Mary,
dependable yet determined – each so different but each
imbued with a sense of responsibility toward each other



5

and their country. Far from being cosseted debutantes,
these women were eyewitnesses at some of the most
important events in world history, at Tehran, Yalta and
Potsdam. Yet this is not a story set on the battlefields
or in Parliament; it is an intimate saga that sheds
light on the complex dynamics of family set against the
backdrop of a tumultuous century. Drawing on previously
unpublished family letters from the Churchill archives,
The Churchill Sisters brings Winston’s daughters out of
the shadows and tells their remarkable stories for the
first time.
Women of Means - Marlene Wagman-Geller 2019-09-15
Glimpse Behind the Façade of Rich and Famous Women If
you liked The Last Castle and Lean In, you’ll love Women
of Means. The Grass Isn't Greener on the Other Side.
Heiresses have always been viewed with eyes of envy.
They were the ones for whom the cornucopia had been
upended, showering them with unimaginable wealth and
opportunity. However, through intimate historical
biographies, Women of Means shows us that oftentimes the
weaving sisters saved their most heart-wrenching
tapestries for the destinies of wealthy women. Happily
Never After. From the author of Behind Every Great Man,
we now have Women of Means, vignettes of the women who
were slated from birth―or marriage―to great privilege,
only to endure lives which were the stuff Russian tragic
heroines are made of. They are the nonfictional Richard
Corys―those not slated for happily ever after. Women of
Means is bound to be a non-fiction best seller, full of
the best biographies of all time. Some of the women
whose silver spoons rusted include: • Almira Carnarvon,
the real-life counterpart to Lady Cora of Downton Abbey
• Liliane Bettencourt, whose chemist father created
L’Oreal... and was a Nazi collaborator • Peggy
Guggenheim, who had an insatiable appetite for modern
art and men • Nica Rothschild, who traded her gilded
life to become the Baroness of Bebop • Jocelyn
Wildenstein, who became a cosmetology-enhanced cat-woman
• Ruth Madoff, the dethroned queen of Manhattan • Patty
Hearst, who trod the path from heiress... to terrorist
The Russian Concubine - Kate Furnivall 2007-06-27
A sweeping novel set in war-torn 1928 China, with a
star-crossed love story at its center. In a city full of
thieves and Communists, danger and death, spirited young
Lydia Ivanova has lived a hard life. Always looking over
her shoulder, the sixteen-year-old must steal to feed
herself and her mother, Valentina, who numbered among
the Russian elite until Bolsheviks murdered most of
them, including her husband. As exiles, Lydia and
Valentina have learned to survive in a foreign land.
Often, Lydia steals away to meet with the handsome young
freedom fighter Chang An Lo. But they face danger:
Chiang Kai Shek's troops are headed toward Junchow to
kill Reds like Chang, who has in his possession the
jewels of a tsarina, meant as a gift for the despot's
wife. The young pair's all-consuming love can only bring
shame and peril upon them, from both sides. Those in
power will do anything to quell it. But Lydia and Chang
are powerless to end it.
Island Life - India Hicks 2004-03-01
It's the ultimate escape fantasy: Trade in the rat race
for life on a tropical island and all the languid luxury
that it evokes. For India Hicks and David Flint Wood,
the dream became reality when, after high-profile
careers, she as a fashion model, he as an advertising
executive, the couple left the city behind for the
Bahamas. Five years and three children later, the
husband-and-wife team have impeccably restored three
houses and one hotel. Fusing traditional European design
with Asian, African, and Caribbean influences, the
resulting interiors reflect their love of intense color
and their keen sense of style, inherited on India's side
from her father, the renown interior designer David
Hicks, and further enhanced by the family's travels. In
"Island Life, the secrets of these sumptuous, unique

homes, used as locations for Ralph Lauren, J. Crew, and
"Vogue magazine, among others, are revealed in intimate
detail. With panoramic color photographs, David Loftus
captures not only the eclectic combinations of antiques,
flea market finds, and modern furnishings, but also the
overall ambiance of the tropics. For those who share
David and India's dream, this is where to start
planning.
From a Clear Blue Sky - Timothy Knatchbull 2023-12-19
The prize-winning, “exceptionally moving” memoir of a
family boat trip, an IRA bombing, and a teenager’s loss
of his twin brother (The Telegraph). Christopher Ewart-
Biggs Literary Award Winner and PEN/JR Ackerley Prize
Nominee On an August weekend in 1979, fourteen-year-old
Timothy Knatchbull joined his family on a boat trip off
the shore of Mullaghmore in County Sligo, Ireland. By
noon, an Irish Republican Army bomb had destroyed the
boat, leaving four dead. The author survived, but his
grandparents, family friend, and twin brother did not.
Lord Mountbatten, his grandfather, was the target, and
became one of the IRA’s most high-profile
assassinations. Knatchbull and his parents were too
badly injured to attend the funerals of those killed,
which only intensified their profound sense of loss.
Telling this story decades later, Knatchbull not only
revisits these terrible events but also writes an
intensely personal account of human triumph over
tragedy—a story of recovery not just from physical
wounds but deep emotional trauma. From a Clear Blue Sky
takes place in Ireland at the height of the Troubles and
gives compelling insight into that period of Irish
history. But more importantly, it brings home that while
calamity can strike at any moment, the human spirit is
able to forgive, to heal, and to move on. “A minute by
minute story of what happened that day, and what
happened afterwards.” —Daily Mail “This is an extremely
moving book. Beyond providing a phenomenally detailed
evocation of his own family’s trauma, Knatchbull has
lots of wise things to say about how we survive
horrors—of all kinds—in our lives.” — Zoë Heller, author
of the Booker Prize finalist Notes on a Scandal “A very
poignant, clearsighted, heartbreaking but ultimately
positive account.” —Hugh Bonneville, The New York Times
India Hicks: Island Style - India Hicks 2015-03-31
From India Hicks, a beautifully illustrated guide to
achieving her famously undone, gloriously bohemian
decorating style. Born from British and design royalty,
India Hicks has forged a design empire from her family’s
enclave in the Bahamas. In India Hicks: Island Style,
she invites readers into her world, offering never-
before-seen imagery and irresistible behind-the-scenes
stories. Beginning with an uproarious reflection on
India’s own design odyssey, the heart of the book is an
in-depth exploration of her style. Timeless and under-
decorated, her rooms combine carefree Caribbean culture
with British colonial form and formality. In ten
chapters, India walks the reader through the basics of
capturing the look: the subtle palette of island life;
the miracle of tablescaping; the warm anarchy of a
family kitchen; the pleasure of porches; the drama of
entertaining; bedrooms as places of self-expression; the
"more is more" style of living with collections; the
importance of repurposing; and creating spaces of
sanctuary. Witty, richly prescriptive, beautifully
photographed, this book will enchant readers with a
glimpse of decorating in paradise.
My Life in Crime - John Kiriamiti 1989-07-13
The late 1690 and early 70s may be remembered as the
years of the great bank and other armed robberies in
Kenya. This is the true story of one of the participants
in some of those robberies, John Kiriamiti. In raw and
candid language, Kiriamiti tells the story of how he
dropped out of secondary school when he was only fifteen
years old, and for a time became a novice pickpocket,
before graduating into crimes like car-breaking and
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ultimately into violent robbery. This spell-binding
story takes the reader into the underworld of crime, and
it depicts graphically the criminals struggle for
survival against the forces of law. John Kiriamiti was
imprisoned on 6 January 1971, after being convicted on a
charge of committing robbery at Naivasha on 4 November
1970. Kiriamiti left Naivasha Maximum Security Prison in
August 1984, just five months after the publication of
this novel and those following which were a sensation
with Kenyan youth in the late 1980s and '90s.
The Burma Campaign - Frank McLynn 2011-10-04
This history reveals the failures and fortunes of
leadership during the WWII campaign into Japanese-
occupied Burma: “a thoroughly satisfying experience”
(Kirkus). Acclaimed historian Frank McLynn tells the
story of four larger-than-life Allied commanders whose
lives collided in the Burma campaign, one of the most
punishing and protracted military adventures of World
War II. This vivid account ranges from Britain’s defeat
in 1942 through the crucial battles of Imphal and
Kohima—known as "the Stalingrad of the East"—and on to
ultimate victory in 1945. Frank McLynn narrative focuses
on the interactions and antagonisms of its principal
players: William Slim, the brilliant general; Orde
Wingate, the idiosyncratic commander of a British force
of irregulars; Louis Mountbatten, one of Churchill's
favorites, overpromoted to the position of Supreme
Commander, S.E. Asia; and Joseph "Vinegar Joe" Stilwell,
a hard-line—and openly anlgophobic—U.S. general. With
lively portraits of each of these men, McLynn shows how
the plans and strategies of generals and politicians
were translated into a hideous reality for soldiers on
the ground.
Gandhi & Churchill - Arthur Herman 2008-04-29
In this fascinating and meticulously researched book,
bestselling historian Arthur Herman sheds new light on
two of the most universally recognizable icons of the
twentieth century, and reveals how their forty-year
rivalry sealed the fate of India and the British Empire.

They were born worlds apart: Winston Churchill to
Britain’s most glamorous aristocratic family, Mohandas
Gandhi to a pious middle-class household in a provincial
town in India. Yet Arthur Herman reveals how their lives
and careers became intertwined as the twentieth century
unfolded. Both men would go on to lead their nations
through harrowing trials and two world wars—and become
locked in a fierce contest of wills that would decide
the fate of countries, continents, and ultimately an
empire. Gandhi & Churchill reveals how both men were
more alike than different, and yet became bitter enemies
over the future of India, a land of 250 million people
with 147 languages and dialects and 15 distinct
religions—the jewel in the crown of Britain’s overseas
empire for 200 years. Over the course of a long career,
Churchill would do whatever was necessary to ensure that
India remain British—including a fateful redrawing of
the entire map of the Middle East and even risking his
alliance with the United States during World War Two.
Mohandas Gandhi, by contrast, would dedicate his life to
India’s liberation, defy death and imprisonment, and
create an entirely new kind of political movement:
satyagraha, or civil disobedience. His campaigns of
nonviolence in defiance of Churchill and the British,
including his famous Salt March, would become the
blueprint not only for the independence of India but for
the civil rights movement in the U.S. and struggles for
freedom across the world. Now master storyteller Arthur
Herman cuts through the legends and myths about these
two powerful, charismatic figures and reveals their
flaws as well as their strengths. The result is a
sweeping epic of empire and insurrection, war and
political intrigue, with a fascinating supporting cast,
including General Kitchener, Rabindranath Tagore,
Franklin Roosevelt, Lord Mountbatten, and Mohammed Ali
Jinnah, the founder of Pakistan. It is also a brilliant
narrative parable of two men whose great successes were
always haunted by personal failure, and whose final
moments of triumph were overshadowed by the loss of what
they held most dear.


